
TIMBER RIDGE SCHOOL
P.O. Box 3160 • Winchester, Virginia 22604-2360

October 10, 2024

Community Foundation of the
Northern Shenandoah Valley
Attn: Rebekah DesMarais
PO Box 2391
Winchester, VA 22604

Dear Rebekah,

DEVELOPMENT OFFICE
(540) 888-0022

juli.ferrell@trschool.org
www.TimberRidgeSchool.org

This letter is to acknowledge the grant gift of $2,000.00 (Check #524) from the Boxley-Fox
Endowment Fund in support ofTimber Ridge School. The grant funds will be used to support the
enrichment of Art and Music clubs for students residing at Timber Ridge School, a residential
treatment facility serving adolescent boys.

On behalfof the youngmen attendingTimber Ridge School, and the valuable staff who assist them
with theif individual treatment needs, please accept my sincere thanks for your support in helping
us fulfill our mission.

Gratefully,

Juli en-ell,
ChiefDevelopment Officer

TimberRidge School is a 501 (c)3 non-pmfit organization (taxpayer ID no. 54-0885291).
No goods or serviceswenpmvidedin exchangeforyourgenemusjinancialdonation.

Yourgift is tax-deductible to the extent allowed by law.


